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For Immediate Release UPDATED 

Friday, February 25, 2022 

State Avenue Road Closure  

Alamosa, CO – State Avenue continues to be closed between 7th and 8th Street as Xcel Energy 
crews work to relocate a natural gas line that is in conflict with the reconstruction of State 
Avenue that will begin on Tuesday, March 1st. Business access is still available through 
alternate routes shown below. 

Heavy truck traffic will need to use alternate routes like the State Highway system, staying out of 
residential areas.  

We apologize for any inconveniences and appreciate your patience through this construction 
project.  

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at 719-589-6631. 

 

 

 


